
 

 

10 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Members of the William Clarke College Community 
 
I am excited to announce that the College Council has appointed a new Head to lead the 
College from 1 January 2023. 
 
Alex Koch, the successful candidate, comes to us from Arndell Anglican College. By way of 
history he was the School Captain of Sydney Church of England Grammar School – known to 
most of us as Shore – and graduated from University in Science, Education and Divinity. Alex 
has also served at several schools including St Catherine’s, Waverley, St Andrew’s Cathedral 
School and Shore. We believe Alex’s personal faith aligns with the strong Christian foundation 
and tradition that is at the very core of William Clarke College. 
 
I am sure the community shares the anticipation of meeting and welcoming Alex and his family 
into the College community over the next few months. 
 
Please share with the Council in praying for Alex, wife Alana and family as he gets involved in 
all facets of College life and leads William Clarke College into 2023 and beyond. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Philip Bell 
Chairman 
William Clarke College Council 


